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The Future of Meat Without Animals
2016

this volume provides historical material aesthetic and philosophical
explorations of plant based and in vitro food products including multi
disciplinary approaches from industry academia and food advocates

Once Upon a Time We Ate Animals
2021-12-28

combining the ethical clarity of jonathan safran foer s eating animals with
the disquieting vision of alan weissman s bestseller the world without us a
thought provoking entertaining exploration of a future where animal
consumption is a thing of the past though increasing numbers of people know
that eating meat is detrimental to our planet s health many still can t be
convinced to give up eating meat but how can we change behavior when common
arguments and information aren t working acclaimed anthropologist roanne van
voorst changes the dialogue in once upon a time we ate animals she shifts the
focus from the present looking forward to the future looking back imagining a
world in which most no longer use animals for food clothing or other items by
shifting the viewpoint she offers a clear and compelling vision of what it
means to live in a world without meat a massive shift is already taking place
everything van voorst covers in this book has already been invented and is
being used today by individuals and small organizations worldwide hopeful and
persuasive once upon a time we ate animals offers a tantalizing vision of
what is not only possible but perhaps inevitable

On Animals
2018-12-27

this book presents an authoritative and comprehensive survey of human
practice in relation to other animals together with a christian ethical
analysis building on the theological account of animals which david clough
developed in on animals volume i systematic theology 2012 it argues that a
christian understanding of other animals has radical implications for their
treatment by humans with the human use and abuse of non human animals for
food the most urgent immediate priority following an introduction examining
the task of theological ethics in relation to non human animals and the way
it relates to other accounts of animal ethics this book surveys and assess
the use humans make of other animals for food for clothing for labour as
research subjects for sport and entertainment as pets or companions and human
impacts on wild animals the result is both a state of the art account of what
humans are doing to other animals and a persuasive argument that christians
in particular have strong faith based reasons to acknowledge the significance
of the issues raised and change their practice in response



The Future of Meat Without Animals
2016-08-16

this volume provides historical material aesthetic and philosophical
explorations of plant based and in vitro food products including multi
disciplinary approaches from industry academia and food advocates

Without Animals Life Is Not Worth Living
2016-02-15

in without animals life is not worth living eco philosopher freya mathews
livens up her theme that the company of animals is indispensable to human
existence by way of the story of an anarchic but irresistible pig in this
captivating story of a pig and a philosopher freya takes up the narratival
mode of exposition that has recently engaged philosophers her account of
pookie tells of a human person s love across a huge species boundary few pigs
have been so fondly and respectfully brought into print freya s philosophical
commitment to truth leads her into unfashionable conclusions pigs are not
particularly intelligent she tells us on the basis of life with pookie she
finds pigs to be determined focussed and insistent but not demonstrably smart
having made that point freya goes on to provide a vivid account of pookie s
actual sentience her sense of self her joy her determination her later
dejection and her capacity for remembrance deborah bird rose

Animals, Political Liberalism and Public Reason
2020-07-17

this book explores the problem of disagreement concerning the treatment of
animals in a liberal society current laws include an unprecedented concern
for animal welfare yet disagreement remains pervasive this issue has so far
been neglected both in political philosophy and animal ethics although
starting from disagreement has been the hallmark of many politically liberal
theories none have been devoted to the treatment of animals and conversely
most theories in animal ethics do not take the disagreement on this issue
seriously bridging this divide with a change of perspective zuolo argues that
we should begin from the disagreement on the moral status of animals and the
treatment we owe them reconstructing the epistemic nature of disagreement
about animals zuolo proposes a novel form of public justification to find
principles acceptable to all by setting out a unified framework which honours
the liberal principles of respect for diversity a robust liberal political
theory capable of dealing with diverse forms of disagreement and even some
forms of radical dissent is achieved

Cultured Meat to Secure Our Future
2022-02-28

original essays on the promise of cultivated meat the bioengineering of



animal flesh from cultivated animal cells in 2013 mark post a pharmacologist
and professor of vascular physiology at maastricht university in the
netherlands introduced to the world s press a meat patty made from animal
cells since that time the possibility that we may within a decade be able to
cultivate animal cells at scale to create meat without killing an animal or
utilizing animal parts has drawn the attention of life scientists investors
and companies all of whom are working to produce pork beef fish shrimp and
other meat products without the waste cruelty greenhouse gases or land use
change of conventional animal agriculture cultivated meat to secure our
future is the first volume to highlight the voices of some of the
entrepreneurs scientists and market research specialists from around the
world who are leading the charge to revolutionize what and how we consume
meat and dairy in the coming decades this book is produced in collaboration
with gaia or global action in the interest of animals which unites defenders
of animal welfare and advocates for human rights in belgium

Saving Animals, Saving Ourselves
2022

in 2020 covid 19 the australia bushfires and other global threats served as
vivid reminders that human and nonhuman fates are increasingly linked human
use of nonhuman animals contributes to pandemics climate change and other
global threats which in turn contribute to biodiversity loss ecosystem
collapse and nonhuman suffering jeff sebo argues that humans have a moral
responsibility to include animals in global health and environmental policy
in particular we should reduce our use of animals as part of our pandemic and
climate change mitigation efforts and increase our support for animals as
part of our adaptation efforts applying and extending frameworks such as one
health and the green new deal sebo calls for reducing support for factory
farming deforestation and the wildlife trade increasing support for humane
healthful and sustainable alternatives and considering human and nonhuman
needs holistically sebo also considers connections with practical issues such
as education employment social services and infrastructure as well as with
theoretical issues such as well being moral status political status and
population ethics in all cases he shows that these issues are both important
and complex and that we should neither underestimate our responsibilities
because of our limitations nor underestimate our limitations because of our
responsibilities both an urgent call to action and a survey of what ethical
and effective action requires saving animals saving ourselves is an
invaluable resource for scholars advocates policy makers and anyone
interested in what kind of world we should attempt to build and how

Animals and Public Health
2012-02-14

a compelling argument of how human health is adversely affected by our poor
treatment of non human animals the author contents that in order to
successfully confront the 21st century s health challenges we need to broaden
the definition of the word public in public health to include non human



animals

Neuroethics and Nonhuman Animals
2020-03-06

this edited volume represents a unique addition to the available literature
on animal ethics animal studies and neuroethics its goal is to expand
discussions on animal ethics and neuroethics by weaving together different
threads philosophy of mind and animal minds neuroscientific study of animal
minds and animal ethics neuroethical questions concerning animals moral
status animal minds and consciousness animal pain and the adequacy of animal
models for neuropsychiatric disease have long been topics of debate in
philosophy and ethics and more recently also in neuroscientific research the
book presents a transdisciplinary blend of voices underscoring different
perspectives on the broad questions of how neuroscience can contribute to our
understanding of nonhuman minds and on debates over the moral status of
nonhuman animals all chapters were written by outstanding scholars in
philosophy neuroscience animal behavior biology neuroethics and bioethics and
cover a range of issues and species taxa given its scope the book will appeal
to scientists and students interested in the debate on animal ethics while
also offering an important resource for future researchers chapter 13 is
available open access under a cc by 4 0 license at link springer com

Food, Justice, and Animals
2023-03-21

how would we eat if animals had rights a standard assumption is that our food
systems would be plant based but maybe we should reject this assumption
indeed this book argues that a future non vegan food system would be
permissible on an animal rights view it might even be desirable in food
justice and animals feeding the world respectfully josh milburn questions if
the vegan food system risks cutting off many people s pursuit of the good
life risks exacerbating food injustices and risks negative outcomes for
animals if so then maybe non vegan food systems would be preferable to vegan
food systems if they could respect animal rights could they the author
provides a rigorous analysis of the ethics of farming invertebrates producing
plant based meats developing cultivated animal products and co working with
animals on genuinely humane farms arguing that these possibilities offer the
chance for a food system that is non vegan but nonetheless respects animals
rights he argues that there is a way for us to have our cake and eat it too
because we can have our cow and eat her too

Animals as Persons
2008-06-17

a prominent and respected philosopher of animal rights law and ethical theory
gary l francione is known for his criticism of animal welfare laws and
regulations his abolitionist theory of animal rights and his promotion of



veganism and nonviolence as the baseline principles of the abolitionist
movement in this collection francione advances the most radical theory of
animal rights to date unlike peter singer francione maintains that we cannot
morally justify using animals under any circumstances and unlike tom regan
francione s theory applies to all sentient beings not only to those who have
more sophisticated cognitive abilities

Cool Careers Without College for People Who Love
Animals
2013-12-15

from working with dogs to horses to elephants there is a job out there for
every person who loves working with animals and the ones in this volume don t
require college giving readers all the tools they need to begin a career
working with animals this text is filled with exciting and colorful animal
photos informative sidebars and some information from individuals who work
with animals in real life it covers résumés cover letters job searches and
giving a good interview as well

The Moral Rights of Animals
2016-03-16

edited by mylan engel jr and gary lynn comstock this book employs different
ethical lenses including classical deontology libertarianism commonsense
morality virtue ethics utilitarianism and the capabilities approach to
explore the philosophical basis for the strong animal rights view which holds
that animals have moral rights equal in strength to the rights of humans
while also addressing what are undoubtedly the most serious challenges to the
strong animal rights stance including the challenges posed by rights nihilism
the kind argument against animal rights the problem of predation and the
comparative value of lives in addition contributors explore the practical
import of animal rights both from a social policy standpoint and from the
standpoint of personal ethical decisions concerning what to eat and whether
to hunt animals unlike other volumes on animal rights which focus primarily
on the legal rights of animals and unlike other anthologies on animal ethics
which tend to cover a wide variety of topics but only devote a few articles
to each topic this volume focuses exclusively on the question of whether
animals have moral rights and the practical import of such rights the moral
rights of animals will be an indispensable resource for scholars teachers and
students in the fields of animal ethics applied ethics ethical theory and
human animal studies as well as animal rights advocates and policy makers
interested in improving the treatment of animals

Religion Without God and God Without Religion
1885

in an ever changing interconnected world the agriculture and food system



faces constant challenges in many forms such as the impacts of climate change
uncertainty surrounding the use of novel technologies and the emergence of
new zoonotic diseases alongside these challenges professionals working in the
food system are faced with opportunities to improve food production and
distribution as decision makers attempt to balance these threats and
opportunities in order to secure more sustainable production systems the key
question that arises is what do we envisage as the future for agriculture and
food production with numerous voices advocating different and sometimes
conflicting approaches ranging from organic farming to wider use of gmos
through in vitro meat production this discussion of the future raises
significant ethical questions the contributions in this book bring together a
diverse group of authors who explore a set of themes relating to the ethical
dimensions of the agriculture and food futures including the role of novel
technologies the potential issues raised by the use of biofuels the ethics of
future animal production systems concepts of global food security as well as
chapters on food governance priorities and educational aspects it is intended
that this volume serves as an interesting collection and acts as a source of
stimulation that will contribute to wider debate and reflection on the future
of the agriculture and food system

Ethical futures: bioscience and food horizons
2023-09-04

questioning our conflicting views of the role of animals

Regarding Animals
1996-06-14

human animal studies is an interdisciplinary field that explores the spaces
that animals occupy in human social and cultural worlds it examines the
interactions humans and animals have with each other and the ways animal
lives intersect with human societies since existing social orders rely on the
exploitation of animals to serve human needs the questions posed by human
animal studies touch upon a wide range of fundamental issues animals and
society provides a broad overview of this rapidly growing field margo demello
offers students and scholars a holistic and comprehensive picture of the
state of inquiry into the relationships that exist between humans and other
animals she considers interactions between animals and humans in social
organizations such as the family the legal system and political and religious
institutions a major focus is the social construction of animals in world
cultures and the way in which these social meanings are used to reinforce and
perpetuate hierarchical human relationships such as racism sexism and class
privilege the book also examines how different human groups construct a range
of identities for themselves and for others through animals this second
edition of animals and society is fully updated and expanded throughout
enhancing the book s relevance for student and activist readers alike it
includes many new international examples all new case studies and updated
supplementary readings



Animals and Society
2021-04-13

the ethics and rhetoric of invasion ecology provides an introduction to the
controversial treatment and ongoing violence routinely utilized against non
native species drawing from the tradition of critical animal scholars
stanescu and cummings have assembled a group of advocates who argue for a
different kind of relationship with foreign species where contemporary
approaches often emphasize the need to eradicate ecological invaders in order
to preserve delicate habitats the essays in this volume aim to reformulate
the debate by arguing for an alternative approach that advances the
possibility of an ethics of co habitation

The Ethics and Rhetoric of Invasion Ecology
2016-10-26

seeing a cat rubbing against a person charles darwin described her as in an
affectionate frame of mind for samuel barnett a behavioralist the mental
realm is beyond the grasp of scientists andbehavior must be described
technically as a physical action only what difference does this difference
make in eileen crist s analysis of the language used to portray animal
behavior the difference is that in the reader s mind the very image of the
cat s body is transfigured from an experiencing subject into a vacant object
images of animals examines the literature of behavioral science revealing how
works with the common aim of documenting animal lives habits and instincts
describe realities that are worlds apart whether the writer affirms the
cartesian verdict of an unbridgeable chasm between animals and humans or the
darwinian panorama of evolutionary continuity the question of animal mind is
ever present and problematic in behavioral thought comparing the naturalist
writings of charles darwin jean henri fabre and george and elizabeth peckham
to works of classical ethology by konrad lorenz and nikolaas tinbergen and of
contemporary sociobiology crist demonstrates how words matter she does not
attempt to defend any of these constructions as a faithful representation of
animal existence but to show how each internally coherent view molds the
reader s understanding of animals rejecting the notion that a neutral
language exists or can be constructed which yields incontestably objective
accounts of animal behavior crist argues that language is not instrumental in
the depiction of animals and in particular it is never impartial with respect
to the question of animal mind

Proceedings of the First International Medical
Conference "Future Medical Research Without the Use
of Animals-- Facing the Challenge
1990

thinking bees ice skating buffaloes dreaming rats happy foxes ecstatic
elephants despondent dolphins in minding animals marc bekoff takes us on an



exhilarating tour of the emotional and mental world of animals where we meet
creatures who do amazing things and whose lives are filled with mysteries
following in the footsteps of konrad lorenz and niko tinbergen bekoff has
spent the last 30 years studying animals of every stripe from coyotes in
wyoming to penguins in antarctica he draws on this vast experience as well as
on the observations of other naturalists to offer readers fascinating stories
of animal behavior including grooming and gossip self medication feeding
patterns dreaming dominance and mating behavior many of these stories are
truly incredible chimpanzees medicating themselves with herbal remedies
elephants clearly mourning a dead group member but this is not simply a
catalog of amazing animal tales for bekoff also sheds light on many of the
more serious issues surrounding animals he offers a thought provoking look at
animal cognition intelligence and consciousness and he presents vivid
examples of animal passions highlighting the deep emotional lives of our
animal kin all this serves as background for his thoughtful conclusions about
humility and animal protection and animal well being where he urges a new
paradigm of respect grace compassion and love for all animals marc bekoff has
gone deep into the minds hearts spirits and souls of animals giving him
profound insight into their lives and no small insight into ours minding
animals is an important contribution to our understanding of animal
consciousness a major work that will be a must read for anyone who loves
nature

Images Of Animals
2000-04-19

there are complex often surprising connections between our imagining of
animals our cultural environment topics discussed in this collection include
fox hunting pet cloning animatronic characters how we displace our fear of
aging onto our dogs

Minding Animals
2002-05-02

this book is an interdisciplinary study centred on the political and legal
position of animals in liberal democracies with due concern for both animals
and the sustainability of liberal democracies the open society and its
animals seeks to redefine animals political legal position in the most
successful political model of our time advancements in modern science point
out that many animals are sentient and that like humans they have certain
elementary interests the revised perception of animals as beings with
elementary interests raises questions concerning the liberal democratic
institutional framework does a liberal democracy have a responsibility
towards the animals on its territory and if so what kind do animals need
legal animal rights and lawyers to represent them in court and should they
also be represented in parliament and how much change of this kind could a
liberal democracy really endure vink addresses these and other pressing
questions relating to the political and legal position of animals in this
persuasive and authoritative work compelling us to reconsider the



relationship between the open society and the animals in it

Representing Animals
2002-11-28

polymer composites derived from animal sources presents a systematic review
of recent developments in this important research field the book provides a
thorough introduction to the various types of animal based material resources
currently available and discusses their morphology extraction process
sustainability formation properties and applications emphasis is placed on
applications of polymer composites derived from wool silk chicken bovine
marine life and animal waste different types of processing techniques are
discussed in detail as well as chemical modification interfacial adhesion and
the structure property relationship the book will be a valuable reference
resource for academic and industrial researchers and materials scientists and
engineers working on the research and development of natural based composites
derived from animal sources provides a comprehensive reference on the
preparation and applications of high performance polymer composites derived
from animal sources covers materials selection design solutions manufacturing
techniques characterization structural analysis and performance for various
applications includes extraction methods surface treatment and modification
and fabrication methods focuses on economic and environmental aspects

The Open Society and Its Animals
2020-07-10

this thought provoking book will ask what it is to be human what to be animal
and what are the natures of the relationships between them this is
accomplished with philosophical and ethical discussions scientific evidence
and dynamic theoretical approaches attitudes to animals will also encourage
us to think not only of our relationships to non human animals but also of
those to other human animals this book provides a foundation that the reader
can use to make ethical choices about animals it will challenge readers to
question their current views attitudes and perspectives on animals nature and
development of the human animal relationship human perspectives on the human
animal relationships reflect what we have learned together with spoken and
unspoken attitudes and assumptions from our families societies media
education and employment

Homes without hands, a description of the
habitations of animals
1865

the climate crisis and other animals is a must read for anyone who cares
about the future of our planet and the animals who live on it twine examines
the impact of the climate crisis on nonhuman animals and argues for the
importance of a climate and food justice movement inclusive of nonhuman



animals the book examines the ways in which climate breakdown is affecting
nonhuman animal species and delves deeply into the politicised controversy
over the extent of emissions from animal agriculture demonstrating the
markedly lower emissions of eating vegan critical of misguided human centred
framings of the climate crisis twine makes clear the necessity of including
practices of animal commodification the importance of documenting the effect
of a changing climate on other animal species and the mitigative
opportunities of a radical remaking of dominant human animal relations the
climate crisis and other animals addresses the emissions impacts of radical
land use changes and the twentieth century scaling up of animal
commodification within the animal industrial complex revealing how this
system is interwoven in the gendered and racialised histories of capitalism
twine collates an impressive body of scientific research that demonstrate
both the already enormous impact of the climate crisis on the lives of
nonhuman animals and the need to tackle the dominance of meat based cultures
twine critically explores approaches to food transition and three potentially
transformative scenarios for global food systems that could help dismantle
the animal industrial complex and create a more sustainable and just food
system averting the climate and biodiversity crises requires nothing less
than a radical transformation in how we see ourselves in relation to other
species

Polymer Composites Derived from Animal Sources
2024-04-10

based in extensive research in geology atmospheric science and paleontology
this book offers a detailed history of co2 in the atmosphere and an
understanding of factors that have influenced changes in the past the text
illuminates the role of atmospheric co2 in the modern carbon cycle and in the
evolution of plants and animals and addresses the future role of atmospheric
co2 and its likely effects on ecosystems

Homes Without Hand Being a Description of the
Habitations of Animals, Classed According to Their
Principle of Construction by the Rev. J. G. Wood
1865

in evolutionary worlds without end henry plotkin considers whether there is
any general theory in biology including the social sciences that is in any
way equivalent to the general theories of physics he starts by examining
ernest rutherford s dictum as to what science is in the later chapters he
considers the possibility within an historical framework of a general theory
being based upon selection processes

Attitudes to Animals
1999-02-13



in many people s eyes the ability for animals to be able to behave naturally
is essential for their welfare however animals do not necessarily want to do
behaviour just because it is natural or is seen in wild animals being chased
by a predator is not necessarily good for welfare natural behaviour is
important because it gives us a baseline for what animals might want to do
but it cannot define good welfare on its own it has to be validated in
exactly the same way as other behavioural correlates of welfare as either
contributing to health or being what the animals want to do

The Climate Crisis and Other Animals
2024-03-01

the term anthropocene the era of mankind is increasingly being used as a
scientific designation for the current geological epoch this is because the
human species now dominates ecosystems worldwide and affects nature in a way
that rivals natural forces in magnitude and scale thinking about animals in
the age of the anthropocene presents a dozen chapters that address the role
and place of animals in this epoch characterized by anthropogenic human made
environmental change while some chapters describe our impact on the living
conditions of animals others question conventional ideas about human
exceptionalism and stress the complex cognitive and other abilities of
animals the anthropocene idea forces us to rethink our relation to nature and
to animals and to critically reflect on our own role and place in the world
as a species nature is not what it was nor are the lives of animals as they
used to be before mankind s rise to global ecological prominence can we
eventually learn to live with animals rather than causing extinction and
ecological mayhem

A History of Atmospheric CO2 and Its Effects on
Plants, Animals, and Ecosystems
2005-07-28

reproduction of the original

Fish and Wildlife Miscellaneous
1976

this volume of case studies on animal ethics deals with important social
controversies involving the human use of animals and analyzes the moral
issues involved an introduction to ethical theory provides a framework to the
16 original case studies which include the use of animals in research testing
and education as food as companion animals and in religious rites the book is
intended for bioethics courses and animal career staff

Evolutionary Worlds Without End
2010



food animals and the environment an ethical approach examines some of the
main impacts that agriculture has on humans nonhumans and the environment as
well as some of the main questions that these impacts raise for the ethics of
food production consumption and activism agriculture is having a lasting
effect on this planet some forms of agriculture are especially harmful for
example industrial animal agriculture kills 100 billion animals per year
consumes vast amounts of land water and energy and produces vast amounts of
waste pollution and greenhouse gas emissions other forms such as local
organic and plant based food have many benefits but they also have many costs
especially at scale these impacts raise difficult ethical questions what do
we owe animals plants species and ecosystems what do we owe people in other
nations and future generations what are the ethics of risk uncertainty and
collective harm what is the meaning and value of natural food in a world
reshaped by human activity what are the ethics of supporting harmful
industries when less harmful alternatives are available what are the ethics
of resisting harmful industries through activism advocacy and philanthropy
the discussion ranges over cutting edge topics such as effective altruism
abolition and regulation revolution and reform individual and structural
change single issue and multi issue activism and legal and illegal activism
this unique and accessible text is ideal for teachers students and anyone
else interested in serious examination of one of the most complex and
important moral problems of our time

The Acclimatisation of ... Animals and Plants,
Being a Paper Read Before the Philosophical Society
1862

maggie graham was born in liverpool in 1950 her love of animals was instilled
into her almost from birth in 1969 she became the youngest stewardess to be
employed by caledonian airways after spending some time in mount gambier
south australia she returned to the uk where she qualified as a dental
hygienist with the army in aldershot she has lived up and down the country
and has now done full circle returning to her roots she lives in north
liverpool with her third husband trevor and coco and mia her two dogs

The Science of Animal Welfare
2021

Thinking about Animals in the Age of the
Anthropocene
2016-04-13



Animals' Rights Considered in Relation to Social
Progress
2023-08-28

Contagious Diseases of Domesticated Animals
1881

The Human Use of Animals
1998

Food, Animals, and the Environment
2018-09-14

Me and My Animals
2011-08-17
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